
From: song diva [mailto:songdiva@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2008 12:18 PM
To: WLHtestimony
Subject: I SUPPORT HB 3260 TO BAG UMIT UHU AND KUMU

Dear Chairman Ito and the members of the House Water and Land
Committee,

My name is Sue Nehme and I live in Kahului MauL I believe that we need
to keep our reefs, our ocean and our land healthy.
Therefore, I SUPPORT HB 3260 TO BAG LIMIT UHU AND KUMU.

Thank you,'
Sue Nehme
(808) 640-5585

Climb to the top of the charts! Play the word scramble challenge with star power. Play now!



-----Original Message-----
From: Tamara Paltin [mailto:tamara@savehonolua.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 9:00 PM
To: WLHtestimony
Subject: hb3260

Aloha
I am writing in support of HB3260 as it puts a limit on specific fish
that are in decline and allows people to still fish but not go over
board in order to ensure the resource is around for future
generations. Please support this bill.

Malama Pono,

Tamara


